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NEXT REPORT CARD IS APRIL 25 

All SD38 Elementary Schools will be publishing report cards electronically to the MyEducation 
BC Parent Portal and providing paper copies. 

MyEducation BC is the secure, provincial Student Information System. The MyEd BC Parent 
Portal account provides you with access to your child’s demographic information, records of 
academic achievement, assessment 

All parents/guardians should already have either an active MyEd BC Parent Portal account or 
received an email (in December 2023) from sysadmin@myeducation.gov.bc.ca with login 
account instructions. 

If you have any questions regarding the use or functionality of the MyEd BC Parent Portal, 
please contact your child’s school office, or for account or technical support, please send an 
email to: MyEdParentPortal@sd38.bc.ca 

Monday 
Mar. 4  

Tuesday 
Mar. 5  

Divisions 1, 2 and 3 @McNair Theatre 

Wednesday 
Mar. 6  

Thursday 
Mar. 7 

PAC Meeting @6pm (School Library) 

Friday 
Mar. 8 Hot Lunch Day  (Subway) 



TRANSFER REQUESTS? 

Are you considering a new school for your child for September 2024? Is your child in grade 7 
looking to attend a high school other than their catchment one?  The application form and 
information is available now for parents to download here Transfer Application for 
2024/25 

Transfer applications are to be used by students who live outside of the catchment area 
for a requested school but would like to apply to attend there. If you have moved and 
want to apply to attend your new catchment school, please complete a registration, not 
a transfer application. Students must currently be registered in the Richmond School 
District to complete a transfer application. 

First round transfers for the 2024/25 school year will begin February 5, 2024. Transfer 
forms will be updated January 2024. Please make sure you are using the most up to 
date form.  

 

MINISTRY OF EDUCATION Gr. 4/7 PARENT SURVEY 

Each year the Ministry of Education asks parents of grade 4&7 students, and school staff to 
complete a learning survey. If you have a child in grade 4 or 7, please take a little time to 
visit http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey/access.htm to share your thoughts and ideas. Your 
opinions will help guide the future of education in BC.  

 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS                
Mar 11     Gr.6/7 McNair Feeder Tournament  
Mar 12     Gr.6/7 McNair Feeder Tournament 
Mar 14     Last Day of School Before Spring Break  
 
 
 

 
 
 

                           


